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Schnabel Engineering Associates
ATTN: Mr. Richard H. Wargo, P.E.

Radiation Safety Officer
One West Cary Street
Richmond, VA 23220

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NO. 45-19703/87-02

Thank you for your response of January 18, 1988, to our Notice of Violation
issued on December 2,1987,- concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 45-19703-01. Based on new information submitted in your January 18, 1988
response, Violations A and B are amended to reflect credit for.a leak test'and
physical inventory on gauge serial number 8586 (Troxler Model 34018).

However, Violations A and B remain as stated for gauge serial number 7992 and
11578 (Troxler Model 3401B and 3401, respectively).

The issuance of the original text of Violations A and B resulted ' rom
inaccurate or incomplete information provided to our inspector. In the future,
you should insure that accurate and comple'.e records are available for review
during an inspection.

We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions t

during future inspections.
.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGH'ED
v BY
' W. E. CLINE -

William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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